

Toll Free: 1-877-967-SCPT, Saskatoon: 306-931-6661 | www.scnt.org

Greetings,

Renewal Reminder

There are less than 3 weeks left to renew your license without incurring late fees. Please complete your online renewal as soon as possible to avoid these unnecessary costs. Thank you to those who have already completed their renewal.

It was brought to our attention that the receipts for payment that were mailed out to Members were not clearly marked as paid. We have a plan to rectify this for the future. If you require another receipt, please **contact** the office.

Special Meeting Reminder

The special meeting will be held at the Regina Travelodge on Albert Street on March 7th starting at 1:00 PM. A preliminary **agenda** can be found on the website. Anyone planning to attend is reminded to familiarize themselves with the documents on the website located here. Council is requesting that Members please forward any outstanding questions or concerns to Council to allow us to gather the necessary information in advance of the meeting. This will assist us to make the meeting time as productive as possible. We thank all Members for this consideration. Send these using the contact feature on the website, or directly to the **office**.

AGM Reminder

Please remember to mark your calendars for AGM 2015 on April 25th at the Travelodge in Saskatoon. Please submit your **AGM Brag and Steal Session Application** if you wish to present your work to your colleagues at this year's AGM. We look forward to seeing you there!